
Question on Notice 
No. 2155 

Asked on 10 November 2016 
 
MR HART asked the Minister for Health and Minister for Ambulance Services (HON C R DICK) 
–  
 
With reference to the sale of the government owned property located at 18 Park Avenue, Burleigh 
Heads—  
 
Will the Minister advise who the property was sold to and how much the property was sold for? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for Burleigh for his question. 
 
The acquisition and disposal of parcels of land is guided by continued assessment of policy priorities 
and need, and is part of the ordinary business of government. This has been the practice of 
successive Queensland Governments. 
 
I am advised that the property located at 18 Park Avenue, Burleigh Heads was purchased by a 
private party at a public auction, conducted on 22 September 2016 for $1,150,000 (excluding 
GST). 
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